
UMW EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 
Sunday, May 7, 9:30 a.m. 

Wesley Room 

- Members Present: Pat Coman, Mildred Teer, Cathy Shepherd, Doris Bridges, Edith Johnson, Ann Wilson, Mary 
Whanger, Hilda Coble, Betty Craig, Metta Metcalf. 

Presiding: Mary Whanger 

A letter ( attached) to the Committee on April 28 presented requests for funding from Heavin Bortz and Para 
Drake. Heavin's request was for $300 to help enable her to work with migrant children this summer. It was a 
straightforward request needing little discussion (see attached letter), and was approved by telephone before the 
meeting. Para did not request a specific amount, and the meeting was called to consider this. 

After discussion, Cathy Shepherd moved that we give Para $125 for computer on-line service, and Ann Wtlson 
seconded. Mildred Teer moved to amend the motion to add $300 toward the cost of the course. The 
amendment was seconded by Betty Craig. The amended motion passed 5-4. 

Mary Whanger, Acting Secretary 




